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21 January 2020

Madame Vice-President, 

Azerbaijan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Guinea to the third cycle of the UPR. Azerbaijan commends Guinea for its constructive engagement in the UPR process and thanks this delegation for the comprehensive presentation of its national report.

We positively note that Guinea has removed the death penalty from the Criminal Code of 2016 and the Code of Military Justice of 2017. In this regard, we recommend Guinea to ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, aiming at the abolition of the death penalty.

We also welcome the efforts by the Government of Guinea aimed at reducing poverty through adoption of various projects and programmes in this field. We recommend Guinea to continue implementing these measures and ensuring that these programmes are implemented effectively.

 In conclusion we wish the delegation of Guinea a very successful review.
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